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To the members of the Judiciary Committee:
     I am writing today to strongly urge you to pass LD 208, And stop the 
unconstitutional attacks on Law abiding gun owners.   There is no reason for this law 
whatsoever!  The FBI already has the power(and it's often used), to put a three day 
hold on any gun sale it deems fit, in order to further investigate or clear  the buyer for 
the sale. Stop the nonsense!
                                       Thanks for your time.
 Yours Truly, James Andrews, Sidney, Maine


